
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

June 29, 2023 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING  
2:00 P.M., 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 

 

TO: Members, Committee on Small Business 

 

FROM: Roger Williams, Chairman  

 

 

On Thursday, July 13th, 2023, at 2:00 P.M. EDT, the Committee on Small Business will hold a 

hearing titled “Stolen Taxpayer Funds: Reviewing the SBA and OIG Reports of Fraud in 

Pandemic Lending Programs" The hearing will convene in room 2360 of the Rayburn House 

Office Building.  

 

If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Emma Ver Hage at 
Emma.VerHage@mail.house.gov. 

 

 

By Direction of the Chairman. 
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